

City of NAPOLEON, OHIO

255 RIVER /IEW AVENUE - (419) 592-4010

June 8, 1978

Mayor

Robert G. Heft

Mr. Marvin Buchholz 1015 W. Washington Napoleon, OH 43545

Dear Mr. Buchholz:

Clerk-Tressurer
Rupert W. Schweinhagen

Members of Council
Vern Holers, President
Lawrence Haase
James Jackson
Marilyn Rausch
David Strobel
William Young

City Manager Alan E. Tandy

Law Director Keith Muehlfeld This is to confirm our conversation of June 8, 1978 regarding your property at 303 E. Barnes Street.

We will appreciate your cooperation in removing the concrete stairs, all lumber and debris from your premises on Barnes Street, sometime prior to July 1, 1978. We have inspected the premises and find that the debris on the property could pose a danger to anyone in the area.

By copy of this letter, I am requesting the City Attorney to refrain from declaring this premises a "nuisance" and initiating legal action, until you have had an opportunity to restore the premises to an acceptable condition.

If you have any questions regarding our ordinances, please feel free to call.

Sincerely,

Robert E. Johnson
Dept. of Building & Zoning

REJ:dd